

CHRIST CHURCH Cofe VC JUNIORS

Value – Engage – Inspire – Create

Newsletter 28:

Email: christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk Twitter: @CCJDownend Website: www.christchurchjuniors.co.uk 7th April 2017

Happy Easter!

This term has been full of successes for our children. They have been lucky enough to take part in a huge range of events from performing in assemblies, going to concerts, museums and wildlife parks, exploring virtual reality and investigating the importance of Fair Trade to camping, canoeing and climbing at PGL. Alongside all of this they have also been working really hard in the classroom too! It has been a very busy term but also a really exciting one and we are very grateful for all of the support you have given. We would like to wish all of our families a restful, safe and peaceful break and a very happy Easter.



Congratulations to Miss Pickering

All of the CCJ team are delighted to congratulate Miss Pickering, who has recently been offered an assistant headship starting in September. Of course, we are also incredibly sad that she will be leaving us in July after 10 years working at CCJ. She has made an enormous impact on the children, parents and staff during her time here and we are all so grateful for her hard work, dedication, skill and support. Miss Pickering, you will be greatly missed but we wish you the very best in your new job!

Diary Dates April



Fri 7th- End of Term 4

Mon 24th- Start of Term 5

Tues 25th - Year 3 Bristol Museum

Weds 26th- Yr 4 & 3/4LP Bristol Museum

Mon 1st- Bank Holiday

Mon 8th- SATs week

Mon 15th- Science Week

Weds 17th- Class Photos 1.00 pm

Weds 24th – Orienteering Day

Dates correct at time of publication – dates will be updated every week on the newsletter.

Backpacks and Bookbags

Our corridors are extremely congested and so at the start of every year we ask parents and pupils not to bring large backpacks and rucksacks to CCJ.

Unfortunately, we are seeing more and more make their way into school and they are blocking the corridors and becoming a trip hazard. Please can you ensure that children bring in bookbags and not large bags. If you need a bookbag, you can collect one free of charge from the school office at the start of next term.

Lower Band Museum

Reminder to all year 3 and 4 children that you now should have done all your research and planning for your Egypt museum project. Completed backgrounds and exhibits need to be in school by Wednesday 3rd May. Parents will be invited to view the museum after school that day and before school on Thursday 4th. Please remember you will have had 10 weeks to complete this task so we are looking forward to seeing some really fabulous projects! Please see the teachers if you need any ideas. We will be running homework club on Monday lunch times for anyone who hasn't managed to complete theirs at home and would like help in school.

FRIENDS Easter Egg Hunt

Well done everyone who took part in the egg hunt! Prizes were handed out in assembly this morning. We are very grateful for the donations from Tesco (Staple Hill), Co-op and Sainsbury's (Downend). Good luck with your St. George's day colouring competitions and happy Easter from

The Friends.

CCJ Mascot @ Bristol Rovers Exciting news! Jamie from 4LW will be

representing CCJ at the Memorial Stadium over the holidays as a football mascot. The game is England V Wales School Boys International on Friday 21st April at 7pm. Tickets are available from the ground on the night if anybody would like to attend.





House Cup



This week Team Phoenix won the house cup!

A child from each class was also awarded a certificate for their effort in English.



